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Preparing our children of today for the challenges of tomorrow 

19th July 2023 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
RE: Confirmed change to the length of the school day 
 
I am writing to inform you the school day structure will be changing from September 2023.  This is 
in line with the Government expectation that children are expected to have a 32.5 hour school 
week.  Thank you if you took the time to respond to the consultation.  This helped Governors to 
review the plan.  
 

Reception 

Gates open 8.40am 

School day begins 8.50am 

School day finishes 3.20pm 

 

• Reception children will enter and exit from the Reception playground.  At the end of the 
day parents will wait on the KS1 playground in a queue.  Children will be dismissed to 
families one at a time.  

 

KS1:  Year 1 and Year 2 

Gates open 8.45am 

School day begins 8.55am 

School day finishes 3.25pm 

 

• Year 1 and Year 2 will enter and exit through the green picket fence.  At the end of the day 
parents will wait on the KS1 playground.  Children will be dismissed to families one at a 
time. 

 

KS2:  Year 3 – Year 6 

Gates open 8.50am 

School day begins 9am 

School day finishes 3.30pm 

 

• In the morning all children will enter school through the large black gates.   

• Y3 will enter school via the steps closest to the black gates. 

• Y4 will enter school via the steps with the conservatory doors. 

• Y5 will enter school via the steps with the conservatory doors. 

• Y6 will enter school via the rear door, by the quiet area. 
 
At the end of the day: 
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• Y3 parents are to come onto the playground and wait near the garage.  This will be marked 
out for you, so you know where to stand.  Children will be dismissed one at a time from the 
playground. 

• Y4 and Y5 parents to wait on the playground near the fence that is opposite the 
conservatory steps.  This will be marked out for you, so you know where to stand.  Children 
will be dismissed one at a time from the playground. 

• Y6 parents to wait on the playground close to the brick wall.  Y6 children will walk around 
from the rear of the building to meet you.  They will do this independently and be 
supervised by their teachers.   

 
We know that with changes this may take a little while for us all to get used to.  We will make sure 
that we are on hand to help support and direct you.  We thank you for your patience and help to 
make sure that the dismissal is safe and swift.  As always when children first go to their new 
classes it takes a little while for the adults to get to know who is who.  We know that you will 
understand this and work with us. 
 
If there are any worries or concerns about this plan, please don’t hesitate to speak with one of the 
team or email info@redhall.dudley.sch.uk 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Helen Tomlinson     Mark Westwood 
Head teacher      Chair of Governors 
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